Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: pontoon at cheekpoint

From: Pat Moran

Sent: Wednesday 1 June 2022 10:24
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>
Subject: pontoon at cheekpoint

dear sir or madam

The legality of the installation as of today 1-6-22 at cheekpoint quay a pontoon without a valid NIS and without a
EPA dredging licence to alleviate

the restricted access to cheekpoint quay that it causes- see port of Waterford dredging application EPA SO012-04
AND technical

amendment to SO012-03 APPLICATION see also my submissions on each file

| would appreciate a reply with the EPAs position on the matter

yours sincerely

pat moran





